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Dear Mr. Hall,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

On behalf of Canyon Oaks, I’m writing to request public records of Lumen
Field regarding the individual net revenues and expenses for non-NFL
events hosted at the stadium in 2022, 2023, and 2024. To be included in
the reports, I am requesting the following information: Net revenue from
events that have taken place at stadium property such as: Concerts Music
Events Graduations E-Sports Motorsports Festivals College bowl games
Conventions Also included should be revenue made from food and
beverage sales, how many tickets were sold, parking, and the operational
costs and an expense breakdown from each individual non-NFL event.
Thank you in advance for taking the time to provide this information.
Sincerely, Phillip Hall Research Associate Canyon Oaks
phillip@canyonoaks.co https://www.canyonoaks.co/ Tel: 510-393-6002

 
In response, our office does not have that level of information in our audit records.  
The Washington State Auditor has no responsive records, however, you should
contact the Washington State Public Stadium Authority directly.  They would have the
records you seek.  Our Audit Contact is Business Manager Jodi Todd, Phone - 206-
381-7940, and email psa@stadium.org.  Please let us know if you have any questions,
concerns or issues regarding this request.  We will now consider this closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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